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JULY WALK - Mike Lock 

 

 
 

17 walkers set out from The Bell in Marston Moretaine on a warm but somewhat overcast morning. 
We passed close to St Mary’s Church and across fields towards Marston Vale Country Park. We 
entered the Park and walked towards Millbrook Station on the Bedford to Bletchley railway. On 
nearing the station we then walked along the edge of the Country Park close to the railway, passing 
alongside one of the large lakes towards Stewartby Station where we turned to follow the edge of 
Stewartby lake, which is used for various water sports, (but not when we were there). Following the 
lakeside path we eventually arrived near to the Forest Centre and turned towards Marston. At this 
point a fairly heavy shower interrupted our walk and coats were donned and attempts were made to 
shelter. Luckily the shower only lasted a few minutes and we soon began to dry off. On arrival back at 
Marston we entered the interesting St Mary’s Church which has parts which date from the 14th and 
15th century and stained glass windows from the 19th century William Morris company in the style of 
Edward Burne-Jones. After this brief interlude, we returned to the pub for a well deserved lunch. 
 
August Walk 
 
As in previous years, there is no walk planned for August.  Enjoy your holidays and come back ready 
to walk again on September 9th 
  

 

FORTHCOMING  EVENTS 

Wednesday 9th September, 10:15  September Walk.   Location: TBA 
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